Alba Borough Minutes
September 13, 2021
Regular Monthly Meeting

The Alba Borough Council held the regular monthly meeting at 6 pm at the Alba Christian Church.
The meeting was opened by Vice President Carol Bastion.

The minutes from the last meetings were read. Lorelei Colton made the motion to approve the
minutes, Broc Forbes seconded the motion.

Treasurer's report was read. Danielle May made a motion to pay the bills and Broc Forbes seconded
the motion. The motion passed and the bills will be paid.

Old Business:

The electronic speed sign was received and taken out of the box. There was a discussion if the
borough had poles that could be used or if they needed to purchase new poles. Mayor Dale Palmer
said that there should be poles available to install for the sign. The Department of Transportation
requests that they are informed when the sign is moved from one location to another. It was
requested that we hold an informational session at a meeting in the future with the sales
representative, John Painter, to learn how to use the sign properly.

Broc Forbes removed a limb that was hung up in the tree by the borough garage after a recent
storm.

Carol Bastion made a motion to look into having signs implemented for no Jake Breaks in the
borough limits with no time limit. Lorelei Colton Second the motion.

Penelec needs to be contacted to install a new light pole on Cemetery Road.

The Park Dumpster will be picked up as needed. Carol Bastion will contact Casella as the dumpster
needs emptied.

The Handicap swing at the park is tabled for Spring 2022.

New Business:

The County is conducting their annual road sign replacement order. Carol and Steve Bastion will
check on the signs that are needed in the borough. They believe that the intersection of Sister St.
and Route 14 needs a sign.

The Alba Park needs a replacement flag. Lorelei Colton mentioned she may have a spare flag that
can be used. Carol Bastion made a motion to purchase a spare flag. Lorelei Colton seconded the
motion.

Halloween Trick or Treat night will be discussed at our next meeting.



Area Agency on Aging requested a donation. The borough decided to hold off on any donations at
the moment.

Present were Tricia Jackson (Sec./Treas.), Mayor Dale Palmer, Vice President Carol Bastion;
Councilmembers: Danielle May, Broc Forbes, Tom Hojnowski, Steve Bastion, Lorelei Colton

Guests: Matt Jennings, Canton Independent Sentinel
Steve Bastion made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Danielle May seconded the motion.

Respectively submitted by,
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Tricia Jackson

Alba Borough Secretary/Treasurer



